## Camp Ahava 2015 Sunscreen Permission Form

Dear Camp Ahava Parent or Guardian,

Camp Ahava treats your child's health and safety with utmost importance. Therefore, we recommend the following:

- 1. Apply sunscreen to your child every day before camp, as we have many outdoor activities and swimming that require children to have sunscreen applied.
- 2. Because it is important to reapply sunscreen throughout the day (especially on swimming and trip days), we request that you keep one bottle of sunscreen (with your child's name on it) at camp.
- 3. Children should be able to apply the sunscreen on their own with little help from counselors.
- 4. Pursuant to State of Maryland regulations regarding sunscreen use at youth camps, please fill out the form below to indicate the type of sunscreen you are sending, and, if needed, to allow our counselors to help your child apply sunscreen on areas of skin that are exposed to the sun.

Camper's Name	Sunscreen Brand	SPF	Expiration Date of Sunscreen	May Staff Assist Your Child in Sunscreen Application?

Parent/Guardian's Signature_	
Parent/Guardian's Name	
Date:	

Please be advised that Camp Ahava is unable to use any other sunscreen than what you provide. Therefore, for your child's safety, if your child does <u>not</u> have sunscreen at camp during critical times, he or she may not be able to participate in certain outdoor activities or go on certain trips.